
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
07.09.2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
 
On Tuesday 13th September 2022 we will be holding a Year 7 Parents Evening at Ysgol Aberconwy. 
This will give parents the opportunity to meet their children’s form tutors and key staff within the 
school. During the evening, form groups will rotate to four different sessions run by the staff. These 
include talks on the new curriculum, Kiva program, outdoor learning, well-being and the use of 
Microsoft Teams. 
 
Parents will have the opportunity to meet their children’s head of year and guidance mentor. 
 
The evening will run from 3:30pm until 5:00pm. Refreshments will be available. If you would like your 
child to stay after school, they are welcome to wait in the school hall until you arrive.  
 
I hope to see you all on Tuesday.  
 
Diolch, 
 
Mr Tom Dennis  
Head of Design and Technology / School Transition Lead 
 


